DATE: April 27, 2015

TO: Margaret Crowder, chair.
University Senate

FROM: Dana Burr Bradley, vice-chair
Faculty Handbook Committee

RE: Spring Semester FHC report

The Faculty Handbook Committee has met three times (twice virtually) with all voting members
participating.

The committee voted unanimously recommending adoption of 1) proposed Instructor Ranks, 2)
proposed changes in Provost/President recommendation timelines and, 3) flow of documentation
regarding the continuance deliberations.

The committee remains divided over the substantive changes endorsed by the Faculty Welfare
and Professional Responsibility Committee regarding the final approval of the Faculty Handbook. We

have chosen to move this out of our committee.

Please pass these proposals onto the Senate Executive Committee.



